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Coaches Selection

For this season, the call for coaches went out with a deadline of August 8,2021. A new selection process was
established and used for the season. The coaches selection committee carefully reviewed applications and
contacted successful candidates. There is a need for additional coaches, particularly in the younger age
groups.

Coaches Survey

This year there was an overwhelming response to the survey. The observations parents provided will be used
in the coaches selection process, and to provide feedback to coaches. Thanks again to the parents who
responded this year.

Highlights of the Season
e Minimal disciplinary issues
e New head coaches filled vacancies
e Appeal for anyone to sign up to coach next season - no experience required

Suggestions and Ideas for Next Season
e Call for coaches to go out earlier
e Announce coaches who are selected prior to the end of player evaluations
e Plan for time between announcing team rosters and scheduled first practice so that coaches can be
assigned to teams

In summary, with this being my first of a two year term, | look forward to using the experiences from this past
season to be more equipped to tackle the offseason in preparation for next year. With Covid hopefully in the
rearview mirror, I'm looking forward to a full season without interruptions.

Respectfully submitted,
Craig Messervey
Executive VP



